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From: Hilts, Derek <derek_hilts@fws.gov>


Sent: Wednesday, April 10, 2019 2:20 PM


To: Cathy.Marcinkevage@noaa.gov; Evan.Sawyer@noaa.gov; Garwin.Yip@noaa.gov;


Howard.Brown@noaa.gov


Subject: ROC on LTO simulated deliveries to CVP contractors in the Sacramento River Basin


Attached is a workbook summarizing CVP North-of-Delta deliveries per our discussion yesterday.

I didn't include refuges because I didn't have them readily available. The refuge allocations are per

the Shasta Criteria (like the Sacramento River Settlement Contractors).


I'll leave it to you folks whether the attached is suitable for/of interest to Maria.

Derek


Derek Hilts M.S., P.E.

US Fish and Wildlife Service

650 Capitol Mall Room 8-300

Sacramento, California 95814

Work desk phone 916.930.5633



